PLANNING COMMISSION MINUTES

September 15, 2014

Jeanne Gervais brought the meeting to order at 4:00pm at the Town Hall. Attdendees
were Stacey Roese, Bill Hawkins, Joel Cope and Jeanne Gervais.

We reviewed correspondence.

Jeanne and Joel met with Garon and discussed having the granite curb at the start of the
walk path engraved with Lakeside Walk Path 2013. He will get back to us with a price.
He has not yet completed the sign on the boulder.

The board agreed that installing parking stops in the parking lot would be easier and less
maintance than a fence. The handcap signs should be moved to the opposite side of the
walkway.

The Zoning Admisinstrator was not at the meeting.

VEC sent us a report of electricity used by our Street lights. They did a comparison with
our current lighting versus LED. The lights are $175.00 ea. They will pay $100.00 ea
and the Town would be responsible for the $75.00ea. Bill Hawkins volunteered to map
out the lights, so that we will have a more accurate count.

A letter was sent to Mr Hall with the Town’s intent of purchasing the Island. Funding for
the purchase will not be granted to the Town if the sale price is more than the appraisal.

Stacey made a motion to adjourn at 5:15, Bill 2™ it.

Jeanne Gervais



